
Dear Customer,

Your 2022 South Feather Water & Power Agency Consumer Confidence Report will be available on 
June 1, 2023. Please go to http://southfeather.com/ccr to view your  2022 Consumer Confidence 
Report and learn more about your drinking water. You must have Adobe Acrobat Reader installed 
on your computer to view the report. This report contains information about the source and 
quality of your drinking water. If you would like a 
paper copy of the 2022 Consumers Confidence Report mailed to you, please 
call (530) 533-4578  or email  jshipman@southfeather.com.

Este reporte contiene las instrucciones mas recientes para obtener información 
importante sobre su agua potable. Para traducir, hablar con alguien que lo entiende.
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